Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item AC4-Settlement Agreement and Release and Conversion Contract for Riviera Beach Academy:
 

Request:     Same questions as last item, but also, how does the financial arrangement compare with the recent arrangements with private companies to run alternative education programs with us?

 

Response:   CEP and White Hat are based upon a specific number of seats, not the actual enrollment.  These two new contracts are going to be funded based on the "monthly average enrollment".

 

The schools will be paid on 95% FEFP and any applicable categoricals.
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